
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reference No.  2013-07   Date:   November 6, 2013 
 
 
 
 
TO: All Pension Administration Contact Persons at 
 Contributing Member Organizations 
  
RE:      NSHEPP – Active Member Fall Newsletter 
 
 
Attached is our 2013 Fall Newsletter.  As has been done in the past, we are providing 
facilities with a PDF version via e-mail for circulation through their internal e-mail systems.  
 
A supply of newsletters will also be mailed to each facility.  When you receive the 
newsletters, please place them in a location where employees can take a copy if they so 
wish.  Please Note:  We will not be mailing one to each member.  
 
This newsletter, as well as past newsletters, are available on our website at www.nshepp.ca.
  
 
We appreciate your cooperation and assistance in distributing this communication material to 
active plan members.  Please call us if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Nova Scotia Health Employees’ Pension Plan (NSHEPP) 
November 6, 2013 
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